
UPK Program 
SCOPE Education Services, in cooperation with Comsewogue School District, is 
pleased to provide a financially self-supporting Pre-Kindergarten program! 

 

• Following the NYS Pre-Kindergarten Learning Standards 
• NYS Certified Teachers 
• STEAM: Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, Math 

 

Comsewogue School District offers a UPK Lottery for district residents only. 
Students must register through the school district to be eligible for UPK placement. 
Visit the District Website for more information. 

*There are a limited number of UPK spots available. Tuition is now being 
accepted. Tuition will be refunded if your child is selected in the lottery. 

 

Locations 
• Norwood Avenue Elementary School; 290 Norwood Avenue, Port Jefferson 

Station, NY 11776 
• Extended Hours only at Boyle Road Elementary School; 424 Boyle Road, 

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776 

 

Days 
• 3-Year Old: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
• 4-Year Old: Monday – Friday 
• 4-Year Old Only Extended Hours: Monday – Friday 

Extended hours will be offered to district residents and employees only, on a first 
come, first serve basis. Enrollment is limited. 

 

http://www.comsewogue.k12.ny.us/


Times 
• AM Session: 8:30am to 11:00am 
• PM Session: 12:00pm to 2:30pm 
• 4-Year Old Only Extended Hours: 11:00am – 2:30pm 

Extended hours will be offered on a first come, first serve basis. Enrollment is 
limited. 

UPK Grant 
No fee! 

 

Monthly Fees 
• 3-Year Old: $276.00 
• 4-Year Old: $332.00 
• 4-Year Old Only Extended Hours: $375.00 

 

Additional Information 
• There is a non-refundable annual registration fee of $40.00 ($20.00 for each 

additional child from the same family) 
• Children must turn 3 or 4 years old by December 1, 2019 
• There is a 10% sibling discount for a second child 
• Out-of-district registrations will be accepted for tuition program. In-district 

residents receive priority placement. 
• For further information, please contact us at 631-360-0800, extension 133 or 

email dingarozza@scopeonline.us 

 

Registration is NOW OPEN – please visit this SCOPE website for information. 

 

Open House is March 25th, 2019 at 6:00 P.M. at Norwood Avenue Elementary 
School. 

mailto:dingarozza@scopeonline.us
https://scopeonline.ce.eleyo.com/
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